
B&A/KOL/DDC/502 DATE: 21-12-2020 

TO 
THE GENERAL MANAGER, 
DEPARTMENT OF CORPORATE SERVICES, 
BSE LTD 
25" FLOOR, P. J. TOWERS 
DALAL STREET, MUMBAI — 400001 

DEAR SIR, 

SUB: Closure of Trading Window 

Scrip Code: 508136 

Please take note that the trading window for dealing in equity shares of the Company will 

be closed for all Directors and Designated Employees of the Company from 1° January 

2021 and will reopen after 48 hours of the publication of the financial results of the 

company for the quarter ended 31 December 2020. 

Yours faithfully 

For B & A Limited 

ye aby 7 
D. Chowdhury 

Company Secretary 
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